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I am hereby submitting a manuscript we wish to be considered for publication in the highly respected Hemijska Industrija. The full title is “OPTIMIZATION OF BIOETHANOL PRODUCTION FROM SOYBEAN MOLASSES USING DIFFERENT TYPES OF Saccharomyces cerevisiae“ and the authors are Zorana Rončević, Bojana Bajić, Siniša Dodić, Jovana Grahovac, Radmila Pajović-Šćepanović and Jelena Dodić.

This research paper is the original work of the authors and this manuscript was not previously submitted to the Hemijska Industrija, and it was not published/submitted or being submitted to another journal. All listed authors state that they have no conflicts of interest. The study was performed according to the highest ethical standards. All the authors gave significant contribution to the study design and final manuscript shape. The results of this study have a significant effect in improvement of bioethanol production process. We hope that this research will be interesting for your Journal and that it will satisfy the publication conditions. Suggested Reviewers:
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e-mail: savic@tf.ni.ac.rs
Prof. Dr. Slavica Ilić, Faculty of Technology in Leskovac, University of Niš, 
e-mail: ilics@tf.ni.ac.rs

We thank you for your work and time during the handling of the manuscript and look forward to hear from you regarding its potential to be published. 
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